Council on International Education
Minutes of Meeting
February 27, 2012

Attending: Michael Stryker, Davison Bideshi, Samit Chakravorti, Ray Diez, Carla Paciotto, Linda Zellmer

Chair Michael Stryker opened the meeting and announced that the minutes have been approved for the 12/5/2011 and 2/6/2012 meetings and will be put up on the Council web site shortly.

Michael gave a report on recent courses up for GI approval and status on backlog of courses held over from the 2010-2011 academic year. Two courses from Dietetics, Fashion Merchandising and Hospitality have been reviewed by the Council. One passed with no issues; the second went forward after changes. However, Faculty Senate identified issues with this course: the description needs to be revised to more closely reflect the content and, because it focuses on the United States, it is not really a global issues course. We have an updated syllabus for Art History 496. The proposal has to be re-written to address how the GI goals will be met. Once the instructor Keith Holz provides the proposal, CIE will reconsider the course for GI status,

There are other courses that are still pending:
· Art History 282 & 283. Michael will ask Annette to send the Council copies of the original proposals so that we can look them over and evaluate them.
· Several courses in Sociology & Anthropology were submitted last year and sent back for changes. Michael will check on their status.

The remainder of the meeting was spent discussing and revising the Policies and Procedures document for the Council.

Respectfully Submitted,

Linda Zellmer
